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LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street

Saint John, NB E2K 1M1

Phone: 506-658-5351       Fax: 506-658-3779
Mr. G. Norton, Principal 
LMS PSSC Meeting
Lorne Middle School - Library
15 February 2011
Present:  Ken Craft; Laurie Bennett; Greg Norton, Principal; Patti Slipp, Teacher; Cheryl Brown; Scott Crawford; Mary LeBlanc.

1. Call to Order by the Chair 
· The meeting was called to order at 6:10 by Ken Craft.

· Approval of the Agenda – The agenda was approved as amended (change spelling of two names, and date)
· Approval of Minutes of the last meeting  - minutes were approved
2. Correspondence (junk, info, or decision):

Letter regarding: Students of Lorne Middle School will be engaging in projects to show what Main Street could be, or could look like.  These will be displayed in Brunswick Square on March 18, 2011.

3. Business arising from the Minutes dated 7 Dec 2010
· Fundraiser –Over $1000 raised – very successful.  Financially healthy right now

· Literacy Boot Camp – Ends on March 4.  A teacher survey was completed with very positive feedback.  A student survey will be next and a post test of 10 students.

· Video Dance – Very successful.  We will continue that partnership with HWSF and Prince Charles Schools and a different school will host the dance next time.

· School Trip – Will now be Halifax for two nights or Moncton for one night – in partnership with HWSF.

· Teacher Appreciation Week – going well so far.  There have been supplies and treats all week and a dinner planned for week’s end.  Much thanks given to Laurie and Mary for their leadership and work in making this week happen.
4. LMS Home & School Assoc. Update
· Discussions regarding projects have taken place with Mr. Norton about priorities and the Home and School asked the PSSC to write a letter to Canaport LNG to support purchasing software for the computers.  There was some discussion and PSSC and H&S will send letter jointly.

· “Greening the Courtyard” project – a concrete project that will involve getting grass, plants and trees into the courtyard is a priority and will benefit the school, students and community.  Agreed to discuss moving this forward at the next Home & School Meeting – February 28, 2011.
4.  New Business (Principal’s Report)
· DEC Presentation/Academic case Manager Programme Description - Power point and handout of presentation about “Wrap-around Approach:  Lorne Middle School and the Youth Inclusion Program” were distributed to PSSC Members. This presentation was very well received and the DEC will be happy to have a presentation again.
· Kiwanis have donated $500 of paper; St. Lukes have donated 80+ pairs of socks.

There was a lengthy discussion regarding the school’s literacy scores and brainstorming of ideas of how to increase neighbourhood literacy (opening up the library to the community, programs for families; etc.)  Conversations with Centennial School principal are already happening.  It was agreed to revisit this in the future.

5. Information Items – Saturday Consultations – Scott. (Tabled)
6.  Items for Future Agenda

7.  Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15.

